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Den Chief Training 
The Den Chief is a key means of building relationships between Cub Scout Packs and Troops. The Den Chief 
regularly reminds the Cub Scouts about the Troop’s awesome opportunities including its outdoor activities, 
trips, summer camp, etc.  The Den Chief leads activities and shares enthusiasm for Scouting with Cub Scouts 
so they can make the right choice when it’s time to advance to a Webelos Den or Scouts BSA Troop. 
 

As an older Scout, you have the unique opportunity to become a Den Chief who assists a Den leader at Den 
meetings, Pack meetings, and other events. The Den Chief is a ready source of games, songs, skits, and 
skills, and encourages the other Scouts in their advancement. 
 

This course is also available online by going to www.my.scouting.org. 
 

Brenda Cvanciger, District Training Director, at: (330) 541-1184 or email: bjcvanciger@yahoo.com 
 

Date & Time:  Thursday, October 5, 2023 @ 6:00 PM - 8:30 PM AND 

Thursday, November 2, 2023 @ 6:00 PM - 8:30 PM 
 

Location: New Hope Christian Church 
2241 Kilpatrick Rd, Nokomis, FL 34275 
 

Cost: $5.  Please register and pay online. Walk-ins will not be accepted for this event 
Minimum of 3 to hold the course 
 

How to Register: 
 

Registration will close on Wednesday, October 4, 2023 
 

Online Registration. Simply go to: http://www.swflcouncilbsa.org and click on the view 
full calendar button on the bottom left-hand side of the page.  Go to the date of the 
training in which you would like to attend and click on that training. 
 

Ensure you immediately receive an emailed registration confirmation. 
Who:  Scouts BSA Den Chiefs (14 years or older and/or at First Class Rank) and interested 

Scouts BSA and Cub Scout Leaders. 
 

What to Bring/Wear Pen/pencils and notepad. Class A Uniforms 
 

Cancellation Policy Event Cancellation Policy: Once registration fees have been paid, an individual may become ill 

or otherwise be unable to attend an event. As the event has already incurred expenses related to 

the activity such as program supplies, insurance, food, patches, etc., event fees are non-

refundable & non-transferable.  You may request a refund by submitting it in writing to the 

Southwest Florida Council Office by the individual no less than 72 hours before the date of the 

event.  In most cases, only a partial refund can be made. Refunds for inclement weather will 

be made only if the event is cancelled.  No refunds will be given on the Event Processing Fee. 
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